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  MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 
3/25-4/1- Spring Break; School will resume Tuesday 4/2 
4/3- 4th-8th Ski Trip 
4/8- Solar Eclipse 
4/9- Spring Concert; 6:00pm- Gym 
4/10- Board of Trustees Meeting; 4:00pm- Board Room 
4/11- Spring Picture Day 
4/17- Open House 5:00pm-6:30pm 
 
SPRING BREAK will be 3/25- 4/1. School will resume on Tuesday April 2 with a normal 
schedule (weather permitting). The school office will also be closed during break.  
 
SOLAR ECLIPSE on April 8, 2024, a total solar eclipse will cross North America, passing 
over Mexico, the United States, and Canada. A total solar eclipse happens when the Moon 
passes between the Sun and Earth, completely blocking the face of the Sun. The sky will 
darken as if it were dawn or dusk. When viewing an eclipse please use safety measures; use 
special eclipse glasses, or a homemade device (instructions can be found online) and do not 
look directly at the sun.  
 
SPRING BAND CONCERT will be held on Tuesday April, 9. Come support our music 
program and watch the kids play. The show will begin at 6:00pm in the gym.  
 
TUOLUMNE COUNTY PUBLIC LIBRARY, Sonora Branch, will be hosting a K-12 Youth Art 
Exhibit March 22nd- April 25th. For more information, and artwork submission, please contact 
Tuolumne County Arts at info@tuolumnecountyarts.org, call 209-694-3198,or go to 
mytuolumnecountyarts.org.  
 
MAD ABOUT SCIENCE is a free summer STEM program at Columbia College. It is open to 
students entering 4th-9th grade during the 2024-2025 school year who are residents of 
Tuolumne County. It will be held July 29-August 2 from 8:00am-12:00pm. Registration is first-
come-first-served and is open from April 8-26. Registration is available online at 
www.tcsos.us/ , by calling Tricia Dulap at (209)536-2082, or by completing the paper 
registration form and mailing it according to the directions. Flyers will be sent home from your 
student’s teacher and are also available in the office.   
 
NOT MY KID is a free event focusing on mental health tools every parent can use to help 
keep their kids happy, healthy, and successful. Tickets and dinner are free. The event will be 
held at Sierra Bible Church on Wednesday April 10 from 5:00pm-8:30pm. To register for the 
even go to www.NotMyKid.Life.  
 
 
 
EVERY WEDNESDAY IS A MINIMUM DAY – DISMISSAL IS 1:40 PM FOR GRADES TK-8. 
GO BRAVES!!  
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